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New Functionality to NEBF/NEAP Online Benefits Portal 
 
In May of 2015, the Trustees of the National Electrical Benefit Fund (NEBF) launched an Online 
Benefits Portal. Once a participant registers through “Online Benefits,” they can easily and 
securely generate a benefit estimate, change their address and activate alerts to receive text 
and email notifications when new documents or important communications become available.  
 
We are proud to announce the expansion of new features which will be available July 6, 
2018.  NEBF Benefit Recipients will be able to print a pension income verification letter and 
NEAP participants will be able to access their current NEAP account balance in just minutes. 
Our Online Benefits portal is accessible to participants through both the NEBF website 
www.nebf.com and the NEAP website www.neap.org by clicking on “Online Benefits.” 
 
Attached are the notifications that will be emailed to those participants who have registered. 
The NEBF Online Benefits portal is a valuable benefit for our participants. We would appreciate 
it if you could take the opportunity to promote use of the Online Benefits portal at any 
opportunity you see fit.  
 
We wanted you to be aware of these new benefits should you receive any questions. Should 
you have any questions, please contact your NEBF/NEAP Liaison, Dianna Kuster, at 301-556-
4339. 
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